TO STUDENT:
(First Name),

The reason you are receiving this e-mail is that I have received a referral from your IDS1600: Culture, Diversity, and Expression professor, Dr. Patrick Dunn. As part of the Early Student Invention Program at AU, faculty and staff are encouraged to let me know when my advisees are missing classes and/or not performing well academically during the semester. 

Specifically, Dr. Dunn is concerned about your lack of class participation in his class which will effect your grade in the class.

As you know from last year, I am available to provide you with a supportive environment to increase your opportunities for success at Aurora University. This support may include helping you develop academic and personal goals for yourself or referring you to resources on campus to help you be successful in the class identified above. You are early enough in the semester that you can get back on track and have a successful semester at AU. 

Are you participating in your other classes...CRJ2210, MUS1500, or PHL1200? 

Please contact me at (630) 844-5141, tramage@aurora.edu, or stop by the Crouse Center for Student Success (RM 310 in Eckhart Hall) as soon as possible to schedule an appointment so I can provide you with the support you need to successfully complete this semester. You can also contact your instructor directly for assistance. 

Let me know if there is anything else I can do to help you.

RESPONSE FROM STUDENT:

hey travis, yes i know i feel terrible about it i haven't read for the last two classes for him and i feel bad because he seems like a good teacher. thank you for getting intouch with me i will be sure to talk to him and ask what it is he wants me to do so i can change my grade. all of my other classes seem to be going well and i am enjoying my fall semester so far. 
thanks again for letting me know,


